North Meck Enrichment and Acceleration Program
Parent Information

Parents,


In the past, enrichment programs were offered only afterschool.  The faculty and staff at North Meck. is changing that; we are offering intensive remediation twice a week during regular school hours.  Our faculty and staff realized that our third block classes were meeting for 10 hours per week where first, second and fourth block classes were meeting for 7 ½ hours per week.  We determined that this gave us 2 ½ hours of extra time during third block each week that could be used for intensive remediation and acceleration.  After reviewing graduation requirements and the high number of EOCs that face our students each year, we believe it is our obligation to utilize every minute of each day to maximize opportunities for our students to master the objectives in their EOC tested courses.  Therefore, we will offer remediation or acceleration for 50 minutes during third block on every Tuesday and Thursday for the remainder of this school year.  

Each week your child’s teachers will meet to discuss the progress of your child in their EOC tested courses.  From these discussions, your child will be assigned a subject for remediation or acceleration by their grade level team, not just one person.  This assignment will be decided by the group based on your child’s needs in one or more of their EOC tested courses.


Parents, this is valuable time that students cannot ignore.  All of the students at North Meck will have an assigned class during these two, 45 minute sessions.  We will also offer acceleration based classes for our students that are in good academic standing.  Parents, as the Principal, I will be supporting this program by eliminating any disturbances during this time.  This is a time where off task behaviors and disruptions will not be tolerated.  This program is being put into place due to a need to close gaps that have occurred in your child’s learning throughout their past 10 – 13 years.  


If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call me at the school at 980-343-3840.  All of the faculty and staff at North Meck are excited about all of the opportunities that this program will provide to our students and your children.  
Sincerely,

Matthew Hayes

Principal
